

## Uploaded to the VFC Website



This Document has been provided to you courtesy of Veterans-For-Change!

Feel free to pass to any veteran who might be able to use this information!

For thousands more files like this and hundreds of links to useful information, and hundreds of "Frequently Asked Questions, please go to:

Veterans-For-Change

If Veterans don't help Veterans, who will?

Note

VFC is not liable for source information in this document, it is merely provided as a courtesy to our members & subscribers.



Roger Richmond 120 Double R Lane Daniels, WV 25832

November 21, 2002

Department of Veterans Affairs Louisville Regional Office 545 South Third Street Louisville Ky 40202

Dear Sir,

I am writing on behalf of Robert Burgett. We were stationed together at Pease Air Force Base in New Hampshire. We were sent TDY to Guam sometime during 1967,68, or 1969. We both worked in the supplies. One part of our job included loading, unloading, and stockpiling drums of Agent Orange and other hazardous chemicals. We also transported them in trucks from the supply yard to airplanes.

I have seen the photographs that Robert has of the supply yard, and can state that these photographs were taken in Guam. I am also in one of the photographs; I am driving a forklift.

Sincerely,

Roger Richmond